Sugarmillwoods Crime Watch Board Meeting

Minutes for January 9, 2009

While Crime Watch members took a tour of the new Citrus County Emergency Operations Center, the Sugarmill Crime Watch Board members held their meeting.

President Dick Byrnes announced that Captain/ Vice President Gerrry Brummer was going to address the issue of poorly filled out paper work at the monthly meeting. President Byrnes said that he would place a sample of a properly completed log in the book that is in the car,

Brummer noted that he had fifteen items to report on.

Byrnes adjourned the meeting and the Board joined the other members of the group for the January meeting.
